
Follow us on: Instagram / Facebook / Twitter / Website: www.bsprimary.com 

 

  

 

Download: School Gateway App 

“Aim high – Live life to the full!” (John 10:10) 
School attendance is everyone’s responsibility! 

  

 

HW/DM                19th September 2023 

 

Year 2 Trip 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As part of our Geography work on seaside towns, we have arranged for the Year 2 children to visit 
Crosby Marina and beach. While there, we will identify key features of the area, complete some 
environmental art and look at Anthony Gormley’s ‘Another Place’. We will be travelling on the 
school minibuses so this trip does not carry a cost.  

Each class will spend approximately 2 hours at the beach. The date for the visit is Wednesday 27th 
September 2023. 

On the day of the trip, your child must be in school on time and in full school uniform. As the visit is 
outdoors, we ask that your child brings a waterproof coat with a hood and if the weather is kind to 
us then they will need to have sun cream applied. Please be aware that the weather forecast will be 
checked on the morning of the trip and if severe weather is forecast then we will cancel the visit. We 
will try to reschedule for another date. If this is the case we will keep you fully informed.  The 
children will have their lunch as normal in school.  

If your child has asthma, please ensure that your child has a working inhaler clearly labelled with 
their name on the day.  

Thank you for the continued support. 

H WHoriskey   C Waters   J Austin    G Shaw 

Year 2 Class Teachers 

 

http://www.bsprimary.com/

